
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 1st November 2022. 
 

Present to our Class 1 children from Santa and the PTA. 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As our Christmas treat to the children this year, we are delighted to be able to take 
all of Class 1 children to the Alnwick Playhouse to see Remarkable Robin’s 
Christmas Adventure.  
 
This trip would normally cost £15.00 per child (ticket price plus transport) is entirely 
funded by our PTA, Christmas treat from Santa and school funds.  
 
 
The trip is on Friday 16th December. 
We will be departing school by coach just after registration at 9.00a.m. and we will 
be returning for a later school lunch at 12.30 p.m. 
Children will need to come to school as normal in their school uniform.  
We are really excited about this opportunity and are sure the children will love it! 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Athey or I. 
Please return the permission slip below by the end of November. 
Kind regards, 
Miss Lazenby. 
……………………………………………………………………………………….. 
To Whittingham C of E Primary School.  
 
I give permission for my child …………………….  (name) to travel by bus to Alnwick 
Playhouse to see Remarkable Robin. 
 
I understand they will wear school uniform on this day. 
 
Signed……………………………………………… 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


